
To: Chair Keny Guyer, Vice-Chair Olson, Vice-Chair Sanchez, and Members of the Committee 

 

My name is Bill Montgomery. I am a self-employed Oregonian who is very concerned with the 

affordable housing problem. I am writing you to ask you to support HB 4007. Shelter is essential 

for health and security for a family. It is impossible for a family to afford food, medical, and the 

general well-being for a family do to housing cost. We can create an Oregon with a better future 

for all of us. 

 

Thank You, 

Bill Montgomery 
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